[image: image1.jpg]


    NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BOAT OWNERS
The Membership Admin Team, 20 Oak Grove, Hertford, SG13 8A 

Tel: 07719 276659      E-Mail : admin@nabo.org.uk
ANNUAL  MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL  – Due:   27/08/2019
Final reminder

 

21st April 2020

Dear Peter

Re:  Membership of NABO number 812
NABO Council would like to thank you for your support over the past years, and regret that you did not renew your membership earlier this year. We wrote to you inviting renewal when it was due but we have not heard back from you. 

Because we have no response, with regret, we will now be taking you off our mailing list for NABO News. We cannot continue to incur cost sending this to you without a paid up subscription.

There continues to be a strong need for our independent boater representative organisation and your membership is important to us and all boaters. I urge you to renew.

Below is a tear off strip. Please use it, amending as you wish, to let us know your wishes. Even if you are not renewing, your feedback is also important to us and I ask you to let us know, and be sure to cancel any standing orders or recurring PayPal payments. 

Thank you
David Fletcher
NABO Admin

Email web@nabo.org.uk
Phone 07719 276 659
---------------------------------------------- ✂ ---------------------------------------------------- ✂ ---------------------------------------------
To: The Membership Admin Team, 35 Williamson Drive Nantwich CW5 5GJ

NABO membership   Mr Peter Borshik  812                            April 2020
I enclose a cheque for £25 being the subscription due on 2019-08-27 .

I do not wish to renew my subscription because:-

No longer boating / Subscription too high / Other (please say)
�





Mr Peter Borshik


6 Rosling Rd,


Horfield,


BRISTOL,


BS7 8SX








